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Prayer
Dear God,

As we embark on new adventures, we seek Your protection and
wisdom. Grant us the courage to step into the unknown with open
hearts and curious minds. May we embrace each challenge with

resilience and each discovery with gratitude.

Amen.

Senior Leadership Message -

The week has been full of adventures here at Bramley!
Reception went on their class trip to Haslemere Museum,
where they learned about dinosaurs and made their own
fossils. Year 1 visited Milestones Museum to explore toys
from the past and learn more about their topic of Toys.
Both trips were made possible thanks to the mini buses
borrowed from Christ College (also part of the Good
Shepherd Trust). A big thank you to them and all the staff
and volunteers who made the trips so successful.

On Tuesday, Year 1 also visited Bramley Library, marking
the final visit from the school. On Thursday, staff from Little
Kickers came to school to lead taster sessions with
Reception, Year 1, and Year 2. The children had a great
time learning new skills.

As if that wasn’t enough, this week is also Science Week!
The children have been engaging in practical science
learning in class. We also had a visit from one of our
Reception parents, Peter, who talked to the children about
his job as an engineer and his work in robotics and
automation. We hope this learning has inspired the
children’s scientific minds.

Next week, on Tuesday 18th March, the children in
Reception, Year 1, and Year 2 will be taking part in a
cooking session with our catering provider, Caterlink. A
letter has been sent to families regarding this. Please ensure
children bring a Tupperware or container to take their
cooking home. Next Friday will be Red Nose Day, a letter
has gone out this week sharing the plans for the day.
 
Have a lovely weekend.
Mrs. Strickland
Head of School
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(YR) Margot
(YR) Ethan
(Y1) Wilfred
(Y1) Isabelle VR
(Y2) Holly
(Y2) Mika

(YR) Atticus
(Y1) Amelia
(Y2) Jack

Well done everyone!

Year 2

23

After school wraparound care
coming in September 2025!

Daily 3-6pm
Provided by The Hen House

More details coming soon, but do
take a look at their website for

general information -
https://thehen-house.com/clubs-

camps/ 

https://thehen-house.com/clubs-camps/
https://thehen-house.com/clubs-camps/
https://thehen-house.com/clubs-camps/
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Notices
Mothering Sunday Posy Making
The people of Holy Trinity Bramley and St Andrews Grafham will be gathering on
Saturday the 29th at the Parish Rooms in Bramley (by the side of the Church) to
make posies for the Mothering Sunday Services.
We would love to have as many people from the village as possible come and
help us out. In addition to the posy making there will be tea and coffee, toys
and activities for children and a chance to meet some people from the church.
Time: 2pm – 4pm
Hope to see you there.
William Davie (Vicar: Bramley and Grafham)
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What a very busy half term we have had already. We began with a trip to Bramley library. The children
listened so well to the stories and asked some fantastic questions. 

The second week of the half term was Book Week and this gave us a great opportunity to dress up as a
character from one of our favourite books. We are beginning to think about how a story can be pictured a
bit like a mountain, so it starts at the bottom and climbs up to a problem. The fun of a story is in how the
characters work out what to do about the problem and we can picture this as coming back down the
mountain. Hopefully the ending is a happy one!  We enjoyed reading our traditional tale from another
country, The Crow’s Tale, and we thought about how this story fitted into this mountain pattern.

Classroom
Focus RECEPTION

We have just been on our trip to Haslemere museum. The children were thrilled to travel on the
minibuses and we all learned such a lot in the workshop about fossils. The galleries were amazing
with so much to see and the children really enjoyed sketching the animals and insects. They are
very keen to go back out of school time and visit again so they can share
their learning with you all. 

Back in school the dinosaur den is being used lots and the tadpoles 
are hatched and have already become much bigger so we are keenly 
watching for the next steps in their development.



Please note that dates in bold may have been added or changed since our last weekly newsletter. 

March
19th – 21st Traveling book fair
21st Red Nose Day for Comic Relief 
25th Year 2 trip to Pizza Express, Godalming
28th National Skipping Day
31st Parent Consultations - 9am -11am for Reception & Year 2

April
1st Parent Consultations - 9am -11am for Year 1
1st Parent Consultations - 3.30pm -6.30pm for Reception, Year 1 & Year 2
2nd Parent Consultations - 3.10pm - 4.20pm for Year 1
3rd Easter service at Holy Trinity Church, Bramley (Main school attending, parents welcome)
4th End of term – children finish at 1.15pm
22nd Inset Day
23rd Children return to school
23rd Traveling Farm visiting Nursery & Pre-School 9-11am
25th Reception health review with the Surrey nursing team

May
5th BANK HOLIDAY - School is Closed
12th Mental Health Awareness Week
26th Half term week

June
16th Refugee Week
25th Tillingbourne Moving Up Day - Year 2

July
18th - Children break up for Summer holidays, finish at 1.15pm
21st INSET day
22nd INSET day, End of Term 

Upcoming Events
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Autumn Term 2024 Spring Term 2025 Summer Term 2025

02/09/24 to 20/12/24 06/01/25 -04/04/25 22/04/25 – 18/ 07/25

Half Term: 28/10/24 – 01/11/24 Half Term: 17/02/25 – 21/02/25 Half Term: 26/05/25 – 30/05/25

INSET DAY: 02/09/24, 03/09/24,
04/11/24

INSET DAY: 06/01/25, 24/02/25
INSET DAY: 22/04/25, 21/07/25,

22/07/25
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Autumn Term 2025 Spring Term 2026 Summer Term 2026

03/09/25 to 19/12/25 05/01/26 -27/03/26 13/04/26 – 22/07/26

Half Term: 27/10/25 – 31/10/25 Half Term: 16/02/26 – 20/02/26 Half Term: 25/05/26 – 29/05/26

INSET DAY: 03/09/25, 24/10/25,
03/11/25

INSET DAY: 05/01/26, 23/02/26
INSET DAY: 13/04/26, 22/05/26,

01/06/26

Term Dates
2024 - 2025

2025 - 2026

Notices

We had a great catch up last night, it was fab to see a couple of 
new faces too, thank you so much for joining us! We will be updating 
you on upcoming events over the next week or so.

It’s that time of year again! A text will be going round today asking 
for donations for this year’s Easter Egg Wall. For new parents, we ask 
you to donate an Easter Egg, then on Wednesday 2nd April you can
 ‘win’ an Egg to take home.

In order to avoid disappointment, we ask that only families who have donated an
egg, partake in the wall. This is so we can ensure no one misses out.

We hope you have a lovely weekend!

Marty, Tiff, Lucinda, Holly & the rest of the team x
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Easter Events
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Adverts & Events


